
 

Your child is invited 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
I am delighted to be writing to inform you about the Christmas sports clubs that will be taking place 
at Emersons Green Primary School on Tuesday 19th December. 8:45am-3:15pm £20. 
 
Activities –  
 
Nerf Guns 
Christmas Card Making 
Dodgeball 
Gymnastics 
Football  
And many more 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school to book your child a place for one of our clubs OR 
please visit www.bwsportscoaching.com to book via our website. 
 
 Places will be given on a first come first serve basis. 
 

 
 

 
Holiday club booking form -  

 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ Date of Birth:  
_____/_____/_____ 
 
Year Group:   ___ 
 
Contact Number (s): ____________________________ / ________________________________ 
 
E-mail address: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Medical Conditions: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent / Guardian Full Name:  ______________________________ 
 
How would you like to pay? (Please tick):   CASH            BACS             Card (via website)      
                                                                                  

http://www.bwsportscoaching.com/

